Electoral Board Meeting Minutes November 8-13, 2017

The Electoral Board of Arlington County met at 12:00 p.m. on Wednesday, November 8, 2017, in the Azalea Conference Room, 2100 Clarendon Blvd., to review provisional ballots voted during the November 7, 2017 General Election. Present were Charlene Bickford, Chairman; David A. Bell, Vice Chairman; W. Scott McGeary, Secretary; and Linda Lindberg, Director of Elections.

254 Provisional ballots were voted during the election. The Board reviewed ballots until 1:05 p.m., at which time they broke for lunch. They reconvened at 2:10 pm and continued to review ballots. They then voted to recess until 2:30 p.m. on Monday, November 13, to allow time for those voted for lack of ID to provide proper ID to the Elections Office.

At 2:30 p.m. on Monday, November 13, 2017, the Board reconvened and adjudicated the remaining ballots. Present were all three Board members and Director Lindberg. The Board proceeded to tabulate the ballots and complete the Statement of Results indicating ballots counted in the provisional precinct. 100 ballots were accepted. The meeting was adjourned at 4:00 p.m.

Charlene N. Bickford, Chairman

David A. Bell, Vice Chairman

W. Scott McGeary, Secretary